

CHRIST CHURCH (CHURCH OF ENGLAND) INFANT SCHOOL & NURSERY

Newsletter 9 – 10th January 2020

"Working together to build a strong foundation through Faith and learning"



Happy new year to you all! We hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas and are ready for the year ahead. It was lovely to welcome everyone back to school full of tales of magic and excitement. The children have returned refreshed and eager to learn and have already produced some excellent work this week.

Warm Welcomes

A warm welcome to our new starters and Nursery children. We would like to welcome you and your families into the Christ Church community. All our new starters have settled in brilliantly and are enjoying exploring their new environment, forming friendships and building relationships. We hope you are all very happy here at Christ Church.



The topics for this half term are:

Nursery: Once Upon a Rhyme

Reception: Once Upon a Time





Year 1: **Healthy Heroes**

Year 2: London's Burning!



For further information please refer to your child's class newsletter sent home earlier this week.

Worship Spring 1

This half term we will be focussing on the value: 'Perseverance'.

Thought of the week: 'I can do all things through Him who strengthens me.' Philippians 4:13

Good Luck Mrs Wheeler

Dear Parents,

Mrs H Wheeler in the school office will be leaving on Friday 31st January 2020. She has been a valued member of our staff for 18 years.

You may like to send cards or good wishes to Mrs Wheeler before she leaves.

If you would like to make a donation towards her collection please send them to the school office on either a Thursday or Friday by Friday 17th January. (Mrs Wheeler does not usually work Thursday or Friday).

Mrs Wheeler has shown commitment and dedication to her role and will be greatly missed. She is moving on to new opportunities and we wish her every success with her new career path.

Yours sincerely

S Blower

Mrs S Blower Executive Head Teacher